

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

February 19, 2014

## REVISED LETTER

The Honorable, Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall, Room 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that Mark Nicolini has taken his oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as a reappointed member of the Deferred Compensation Plan Board. His term will expire on April 15, 2014.

Sincerely,

ames R. Owczarski

City Clerk

cc: Mark Nicolini

Deferred Compensation Plan Board

FN 120749